
QMA’s Proxy Policy 
 

 
QMA’s policy is to vote proxies in the best long-term economic interests of 
our clients. Proxy voting is coordinated by the QMA Operations Unit, 
however, the Firm utilizes a third party vendor as its proxy voting facilitator 
and administrator. In addition to the processes managed by the QMA 
Operations Unit, the Firm has formed a Proxy Committee to provide 
guidance to and oversight of QMA’s proxy voting responsibilities.  
 
 


